[bookmark: _GoBack]Would you like us to send you a mail ballot for the primary election on June 23, 2020 and the general election on November 3, 2020?
YES, please send me a mail ballot so I can protect myself and others during the upcoming elections. I will still have the option to vote in person if I choose to do so.
I do NOT want to automatically receive a mail ballot for the upcoming elections. If I want to vote by mail, I will request a mail ballot by going to www.mystate.gov/mailballotrequest.

